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Universal Periodic Review of the Netherlands

10th May 2017
Intervention by the delegation of Estonia

Estonia warmly welcomes the delegation of the Netherlands to the UPR’s 27th session. We are glad to note that all four Kingdoms of the Netherlands have been involved in compiling the national report, which has been completed in close co-operation with the representatives of civil society and relevant national stakeholders.
Since the last review (2012), the Netherlands has made consistent efforts in meeting its human rights obligations and implementing the recommendations. Estonia commends the Netherlands for establishing a national Human Rights Institute (2012), which has been accredited with A-status (May 2014). 
Estonia welcomes the steps taken in the field of protecting the rights of disabled persons, especially the ratification of the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (CRPD). Estonia would recommend to the new Government of the Netherlands to ensure effective implementation of the provisions set out in the CRPD and also to ratify the Optional Protocol of the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (CRPD).
We note the Netherlands active participation in the work of the UN Human Rights Council since its establishment and we wish the Netherlands every success during the ongoing membership period. 

Estonia wishes the delegation of the Netherlands a successful review meeting. 
Thank you.
